November 8, 1982

Dr. Lewis Nelson

President

Idaho Chapter of the Wildlife Society

¢/6 Department of Fish and Wildlife g
University of Idaho ]
Moscow, ID 83843

Dear Dr., Nelson:

Thank you very much for your letter informing me that I have been
made a member of the Idaho Chapter of the Wildlife Society for 1983.
Organizing the symposium made me much more aware of wildlife issues
in Idaho and I appreciate receiving the Society newsletter as it will
no doubt help keep me up to date on the current issues.

I would also like to extend my sincere thanksto you as Fresident of
the Idaho Chapter of the Wildlife Society for supporting my project so
wholeheartedly. Jay Gore in Boise was extremely helpful on every phase
of the project; I can't think of anyone else who took more time to
advise and help out than Jay. When Jay had to fly back home during the
actual symposium dates, Bob Parenti did an equally enthusiastic job

as official host for the event.

I was very impressed with the patience, professionalism, and sincere
interest shone by many members of the Society toward the symposium
project. If the people I had the pleasure to work with here are
indicative of Society members in general, I feel very honored to be
included among them,

Thank you again for your much needed support. Material from the symposium
will be used in three upcoming articles which will appear in Idaho
Wildlife.

Sincerely,

FLORENCE BLANCHARD
PROJECT DIRECTOR
"MAN, WILDLIFE, AND THE PUBLIC LANDS™
BOX 225
BELLEVUE, ID 83313
(208) 788-4450



